
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

This week we have loved exploring Jack and the Beanstalk. We have planted some beans  

and we will be bringing them home once they have sprouted! 

Topic: Next week we will be continuing our topic ‘Ready, Steady Grow’. We will be 

learning what seeds and plants need to grow and we will grow a variety of plants. We will 

explore what constitutes a healthy lifestyle, including eating fruit and vegetables, exercise 

and teeth brushing. We will find out about life on a farm and about baby animals.  

We will be reading Handa’s Surprise by Eileen Brown.  

We will be thinking about what different fruits Handa has in her country and why.  

We will be printing using different materials.    

 

How can you help your child at home –  

- Talk about different places you have visited in the world and different foods you may 

have tried.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Maths: Next week we be exploring measure, we will be weighing fruit and 

using terms such as: heavy, light, heavier, lighter.  

 

How can you help your child at home –  

-Ask your child to be a human balance scale! Give them two objects and ask 

them to put one in each hand. Start with objects that have a notice difference 

in their weight. Which object is heavier and which is lighter? Can they show this 

with their arms? 

-Go on a nature walk. Find a rock. Ask the children to find something that is 

heavier than the rock. Then, ask them to find something that is lighter than their 

rock. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magic 

numbers  

1,2,3,4,5,6 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Poem 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

 

We would love to 

develop our loose 

parts play. Please 

keep us in mind if 

you have anything 

on the list attached.  

Thank you for your 

support.  



 

 
   

   
 

 

 
 

 

Jack and the Beanstalk has been a great inspiration for our maths work on 

measure. We have built beanstalks and loved measuring each other with socks.  

We loved planting our beans and can’t wait for them to sprout!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

We have been working so hard on our fine motor skills, we have 

threaded, cut and even drawn wiggly lines to Jack at the top of the 

beanstalk! Our writing is coming on, please remember to help us use 

our name templates at home.  

Always time for a trip to the 

shops, an ice smash and to build 

a house for some ducks!  

 


